
NOTICE 

THE REGULAR MEETING OF 

THE ALLEGHANY WATER DIST. 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

SCHEDULED FOR TUESDAY FEB 13th 

at 6:00 PM HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED TO 

 

TUESDAY FEB 20th at 6:00 PM 

 

NOTE: TWO BOARD MEMBERS ARE UNABLE TO 

ATTEND ON THE 13th AND THERE IS A VACANCY 

ON THE BOARD. THIS MEANS THAT NO QUORUM 

IS AVAILABLE FOR THE 13th. 

 

The agenda will be posted no later than February 17th. 

 

 


